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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 3, 2021 

 
Lake Conroe to Reopen at Noon Today 

 
 

The San Jacinto River Authority (SJRA) and Montgomery County Constable Precinct 1 announce 
that Lake Conroe will reopen to normal lake traffic and activities at noon today Monday, May 3.   
   
Boaters are still urged to use extreme caution due to floating debris and submerged objects that 
may not be fully visible.  With submerged bulkheads, lake area residents should also be cautious 
of electrical outlets and equipment coming into contact with water.      
 
SJRA is currently releasing water from the Lake Conroe dam in accordance with its reservoir 
operating procedures to gradually lower the water level back to conservation pool of 201’.  SJRA 
and Montgomery County Constable Precinct 1 will continue to monitor lake conditions. 
 
For real-time information on Lake Conroe levels, releases, rainfall totals, or stream flows visit  
www.sjra.net     
 
For additional information, visit SJRA’s website at www.sjra.net or call Montgomery County 
Constable Precinct 1 at 936-856-6329. 
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